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DUFFIELD DROP October 15, 2021

Duffield School is looking Spesty/

Important Dates to Remember for Parents

Grade 1-9 Parent-Teacher Interviews: Virtual from 4:00-7:00, October 19 & 21
School Picture Retake Day (and Kinder T/TH): October 26, 2021

School Council and Fundraising Meeting (Virtual): 6:00-6:30/6:30-7:00 p.m.
Hallowe’en Celebrations: Friday, October 29 12:30-2:30

Fall Break - November 6-15, 2021
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We raised $578.95 from our Terry Fox Run!!!! Thank you so much for your
generosity!




SCHOOL COUNCIL/FUNDRAISING COMMITTEE

October 26, 2021

Our next School Council Meeting and Fundraising Committee Meeting
(DPAC) will be on October 26, 2021. We will start with School Council
at 6:00 and Fundraising will begin after, about 6:30. | will send the
agenda, as well as a link to parents on Monday, October 25. We invite
everyone in our school community to be part of the virtual meeting so
that our parents know that their voices are heard and your ideas are
very appreciated.

Items of Note

Virtual
Parent-Teacher
Interviews
October 19 and 21

Our teachers are looking forward to connecting with families to talk
about your child’s progress in school. The Parent-Teacher
Interview links are active now and will open until our interviews
begin on Tuesday. The interviews will be on Tuesday and
Thursday, October 19 and 21, from 4:00-7:00. If you are having
difficulties booking an interview online, please feel free to call us at
the school and we can walk you through the process.

In addition, please feel free to connect with administration during
the interview times using this link:

https://meet.google.com/zur-fefj-myr?hs=122&authuser=0

SUPERVISION

Just a reminder to families that our morning supervision begins at 7:40, just as buses
are arriving. Please do not send students earlier than this time so that we can be sure
everyone is safely supervised.

HALLOWE’EN

Please be looking for notices from classroom teachers about our Hallowe’en activities
scheduled for October 29 from 12:30-2:30. Because of COVID, there will be some
restrictions for food consumption and also, please be sure that your child is wearing a
costume that is easy to get in and out of independently.

Sincerely,
Cherie Lovsund



https://meet.google.com/zur-fefj-myr?hs=122&authuser=0

